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 BOARD OF REGENTS 
 AUGUST 17 AND 20, 2015 
 
 
 NOTICE 

 OF TAX REVENUE INCREASE 
 

The ALVIN COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT conducted public hearings on August 17, 2015 and August 20, 2015 on 

a proposal to increase the total tax revenues of the ALVIN COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT from properties on the tax roll in 

the preceding year by 7.25 percent. 

 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised last year at last year=s tax rate of $0.204009 for each $100 of taxable 

value was $14,573,338. 

 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed tax rate of $0.204009 for each $100 of taxable 

value, excluding tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year, is $14,635,501. 

 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed tax rate of $0.204009 for each $100 of taxable 

value, including tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year, is $15,568,524. 

 

The Board of Regents of ALVIN COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT is scheduled to vote on the tax rate that will result 

in that tax increase at a public meeting to be held on August 27, 2015 at the Nolan Ryan Center 2925 South Highway 35 By Pass 

in Alvin, Texas 77511 at 6:00PM. 

 

 

Public Hearing: 
One of the Regents requested more information at the August 17, 2015 hearing and received that 
information at the second hearing on August 20, 2015. 
 
There were no requests by the public to speak. 
 

 

 

 

_______________________________ ______________________________ 
L.H. “Pete” Nash, Vice Chairman    Karlis Ercums III, Secretary   
  


